
September News Letter 

Hope you had a wonderful summer! 

School begins on Wednesday, September 2, 2015. 

Bus Schedules should arrive in the mail during the 

last week of August. 

Please call the school 324-7070 if you have changed 

your address or if you need to change pick up or 

drop off locations. 


